
MINUTES 
CLASSIFIED STAFF ASSOCIATION 

LRC 102B 
April 12 2022 

3 p.m. 
 
Members in attendance: Marcy Roll, Gail Carone, Mike Driskill, PJ Gordon, Athena Griffiths, and Danielle Louck. 
 
Absent:  Fernando Rubio 
 
1. Call to order 

 CSA President, Marcy Roll, called the meeting to order at 3:06 p.m. 
  
2. Attendance of Officers 

President, Marcy Roll; Vice President, Treasurer, Mike Driskill, Secretary, Gail Carone, and Parliamentarian, PJ 
Gordon. 
Absent:  Vice President, Fernando Rubio 
 

3. Approval of Minutes 
The March 8, 2022, minutes were approved with two corrections in the New Business comments. 
 

4. Treasurer’s Report 
Mike Driskill gave the treasurer’s report and included one document.  As of April 12, 2022, we have  
$ 2,642.76.  A profit of $ 756.13 was made at the AIA Pow Wow fundraiser on April 9. 

  
5. Old Business 

• The America Indian Association Powwow on Saturday, April 9, from noon – 10 p.m. went well.   The menu 

included hotdogs, nachos, whole pickles, candy bars, chips, popcorn, water and soda.  Only $ 217 of the requested 

$ 275 was spent for food.  The other food items were donated.  There were a lot of food items left over and the 

amount will need to be re-evaluated for next year’s event.  A big thank you to the volunteers who helped include:   

Frances Rubio, Fernando Rubio, Victoria Nep, Marcy Roll, Jeffery Hicks, Joedon Hughes, Kristina Rogers and 

James, John Rogers, Trevor Siegfried, Deb O’Donnell, Debra Herlihy, Gail Carone, Julia Kelly, Cary Griggs, 

Rhaphe Turner, Dallas, Weston, and Wayne. 

6. New Business 

• Marcy does not know the number of applicants accepted or admitted for the CSA Award.  The committee is 

working on it with more information to come later. 

• The last fundraiser for the year will be April 13 and 14th from 11 -1 pm in the Student Union. It includes Spring 

Silent Auction baskets and other items.  The plastic roses will not be available at this time.   

• The End-of-the-Year Party was discussed.   There is plenty of food from the April 9th event that can be used.  A 
problem may occur if we are unable to grill the hotdogs on campus and/or if we are required to purchase food 
from Fresh Ideas.  Marcy will know more later.   

• Mike made a motion to purchase two plaques to be handed out at the May End-of-the-Year party.   

• The process for the new CSA 2022-2023 Officers election will be started very soon to be completed by the end of 
May.  

• The next meeting is temporarily set for May 10th in the HU 117, at noon.   An email will be sent out later. 
 
7. Adjournment 

• With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:37 pm. 
 


